Dolly Sinatra Lodge #2400
Order Sons and Daughters of Italy in America

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER 2021

Dear Members and Friends of The Dolly Sinatra Lodge,

I hope all of you had a Happy Thanksgiving with your Families. Time just seems to fly by and
now, the Christmas Holidays are already upon us. The Toy Drive has begun and we appreciate all
of you who have donated already. We will continue to collect toys on December 8 and 15, 2021.
We welcome you to bring your friends, for the next two Wednesdays in December, however, it is
very important to call ahead and make reservations.

Please keep our Members and their Families in your prayers. Many have been able to attend but
some are still being careful and some may be ill. Please let us know of any phone number or
address changes and send them to our new e-mail address: DollySinatral .odge@ gmail.com.

May God Continue to Bless You and Your Family,

Joe LaPorta, President

Calendar For Dinners

To make a reservation for you and your guests, please call Lor Harvey at (760) 360-6255, ASAP.
As vyou all know, being in “Season” brings many additional Members and Guests to the Club
for a GREAT evening out. We need to make sure we have enough room to accommodate all of
you, so PLEASE call ahead and make plans to attend and support our fabulous Entertainers who
graciously perform for us every year. Thank You, we appreciate your commitment to our Club.

Wednesday, December 1, 2021 Frank DiSalvo $15 for Members - $20 for Guests
Wednesday, December 8, 2021 ~ Michael D" Angelo $15 for Members - $20 for Guests
Wednesday, December 15, 2021  Larry Capeloto $15 for Members - 820 for Guests



